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Spring is just around the corner but the need for cool wet weather is a must for our young salmon in the streams. Eggs are hatching and fry are starting to look for food. Our small creeks are still flowing which should allow time for the fish to make it to the ocean before warm weather heats up the creeks and causes them to dry up.
The Wilfred Creek crew have reported that the million pink eggs up at the hatchery have had a great survival rate this winter, best yet, and now the fry have started making their way out of the incubation boxes. They can leave on their own volition so it is up to them! Good thing they don’t know about all the hazards they will encounter on their journey!!
The Rosewall Hatchery is full to the brim with coho and chum, every tank is full! Our year and a half old coho will be leaving in May and our chum, just a few weeks old, will be gone in early April. The new 10-foot tanks have held 50,000 chum each and we found the tanks to work very well. Many thanks to the wonderful volunteers who spent numerous hours installing them — no easy task! Mid-April we will be installing the smolt trap in Mud Bay Creek to count the young coho leaving.
Very important dates to remember coming up in May at the hatchery. May 4th, our 7th annual festival ”The River Never Sleeps”. Fanny Bay Fire Department will be joining us this year as well as Aquaculture Management Division (DFO) who will be bringing a boat along as well as lots of information on oyster and clam leases. Thrifty Foods is supplying the meats for burgers and also the buns too! The other important date is May 8th for our AGM at Rosewall Hatchery at 7pm.

If you would like to help and see what is happening at the hatchery, our hours of operation are Wednesdays and Saturdays 9 am to 12 pm, Rosewall Creek on Berray Road. For more information, visit our website www.fbses.ca.
